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Dzongkhag Administration
SAMTSE

SDA/C19TF/2020-2021/ 64 23* December, 2020
NOTIFICATION

In-pursuance to the press release of the Hon’ble Prime Minister’s Office on the
Nationwide Lockdown, Samtse Covid-19 Task Force would like to inform the
general public of Samtse Dzongkhag that lockdown shall be enforced from 1:00
PM on 23.12.2020 in our Dzonkghag. All the business establishments, offices,

schools, and institutions shall remain close from 23.12.2020.

The Task Force hereby urge the general public not to panic as your services, health
and welfare shall be taken care. Kindly refer the Dzongkhag Facebook page for

further information.
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